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From: Emily John

To: Oweczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Fwd: Nomad Pub Beer Garden
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 9:33:19 AM

Dear Mr. James Oweczarski and Ms. Linda Elmer,

I am writing in response to the letter | received from you on the appropriateness for
the construction of an outdoor beer garden at Nomad.

I live 2 blocks from this bar, 1 block as the crow flies.

To build an outdoor beer garden is inappropriate and will allow the current noise
levels to stay high. I hear that bar noise in the middle of the night, when
patrons are drunk, some screaming at one another for extended periods of time. |
am awakened time and time again during Friday and Saturday nights. In the
morning, our lawns are littered with beer bottles and trash from the night before.

Please do not allow this outdoor beer garden to be built. Those of us who
live in the neighborhood are already bothered by Nomad's loud and drunk clients. I
personally have been heckled loudly by patrons outside Nomad. | am a
single woman.

PLEASE help us keep our Brady/East Side community intact, safe, and relatively
quiet. This beer garden will not help the exterior of the historic building!
More trash, spittle, destruction, drunks! Garbage cans upended. Absolute
disregard for the neighborhood, buildings (cigarettes everywhere, gum
pushed into outside walls), and OUR HISTORY! Spare us, please.

Thank you.

Emily R. John, PhD

Longtime Farwell and Brady Resident
1619 N. Farwell Ave., #307
Milwaukee, WI 53202

414.232.5822
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